

Friday 27th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited as your child will begin to use the school library soon (if they haven't done so already!) and independently choose a book to read for pleasure.

We have a vast selection of fiction and non-fiction books, and each Year group has a scheduled time each week in the library.

Year R will visit the library on a Tuesday

Year 1 will visit the library on a Friday

Year 2 will visit the library on a Wednesday

The teaching staff have reminded the children about how to respect books and treat them with care. Please could we remind you of the online permission form that you agreed to when your child started their Solent Infant School journey:

I give permission for my child to borrow from the school library and I accept a nominal charge (at present £5.00) will be charged for the loss or negligent damage of books borrowed from the library.

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind Regards,

Miss Morris

Library Manager





